Grainne Power

From: Licensing Staff
Subject: Submission No 561 Helen Doogue

From:

Sent: 28 August 2015 18:33

To: Licensing Staff

Subject: Submission Re: DAS application by Dublin Port Company

Licencing | Environmental Protection Agency licensing@epa.ie

| write to you to express my concern and opposition at the recent proposal of Dublin Port to undertake a dredging
project that will see 9.7 million tonnes of dredge waste into Dublin Bay.Clontarf /Dollymount is where | grew up and
| have always felt lucky to live beside such a unique place.For as long as | can remember there have been issues with
Dublin Port and its handlers.Why would anyone take a chance dumping any kind of waste in or near the bay/Bull
wall/Howth/Baily.Our beautiful UNESCO biosphere is in danger.Help the people to protect it and keep it for our

future generations. N
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